
Year 5/6: 95.3% Below 

Year 3/4: 99% Fantastic 

Year 1/2: 99.6% Fantastic 

Reception: 92.5% well below 

Nursery: 74.6% well below 

This week’s whole school 
attendance                      

97.5% Well done! 

Yearly school attendance 
to date:  

96.6% Well done 

Target 96.6% 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of Children’s Mental Health week, ROARY the Lion visited LINGDALE PRIMARY to 
encourage more youngsters to get active.  The Boro mascot arrived with the HUGE Boro bus 
from Middlesbrough Football Club to promote being active and keeping a healthy mind and 
body. 

While in school, Roary also took advantage of having his picture taken with the children and 
even joined us for an early morning work out in the main hall. The children went outside to 
explore the bus and will be participating in a series of sessions to help raise awareness of 
physical and mental health. 

The staff also took part in pulse checks, blood pressure readings and BMI tests.  Parents– 
watch this space for your turn! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A chocolicious trip to York! 

Mr Fairbridge and Mrs Crame’s class had a wonderful day in York on Wednes-
day to support their respective topics of ‘Bean to Bar’ and ‘Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory’. Their first experience was to take part in a Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory themed workshop where they were able to make their own 
chocolate wallpaper! After lunch, they developed their understanding of where 
chocolate comes from and even got to sample the very first chocolate drink 
and bar! They finished the trip by creating white chocolate lollies and wit-
nessed the creation of chocolates (banana and caramel) before eating them. 
Well done to everybody on impeccable behaviour and a HUGE thank you for all 

the contributions from parents. 

 

Dates for the diary  

Valentine Disco—Thursday 13th Feb 4-5.30pm  

Tickets on sale from Monday price 
£1.50 

Break up for half term—Friday 14th Feb 

PD Day—Monday 24th Feb (School closed) 

Return to school—Tuesday 25th Feb 2020  

World book day—Thursday 5th March—Come 
dressed as a book character or in your pyjamas  

 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For being a good 
friend 

 

Rhys S—Mrs Jones 

Bailey M — Miss 
Stonehouse 

Mia R -Mrs Crame 

Ellie D—Mrs Norris  

Joe C —Mr Fairbridge 

Citizenship Award—Dylan R  

Friday 7th February 2020 

That was the 

best trip we 

have EVER 

been on! 


